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I'm writing to encourage legislators to pass HB 4002. While measure 110 may have 

been well intentioned, it's clearly not working and Portland has been negatively 

affected by it. We need to look at other options for dealing with the addiction crisis in 

Portland and throughout Oregon. Thank you for your time and consideration. 


